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Save Money and Time on Parking with the new SRI Park & Ride Lot
Stanford Medicine Transportation Services has added a free park & ride lot to help commuters save money 
and time on parking. The park & ride lot is located at the SRI building at 301 Ravenswood Ave, Menlo Park, CA, 
provides 121 parking spaces, and is available on a first-come first-served basis to Stanford Health Care and 
Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital staff. 

Shuttle Schedule
The free SRI shuttle to and from the Stanford Medicine 
Main Campus runs between 6:00am – 10:00am and 
2:00pm - 8:00pm, Monday through Friday, excluding 
hospital holidays. For full route schedule and map, 
please see the following pages.

Parking Directions
Navigate to 301 Ravenswood Ave in Menlo Park. Look for the entrance with the Stanford sign. Enter through 
the gate and park in any available unmarked space. Parking at the SRI Park & Ride lot Is available from 5:00am - 
9:00pm Monday through Friday excluding hospital holidays. Vehicles must exit the lot before the gate closes at 
9:00pm. No overnight parking is allowed. Hangtag permits are required at all times when parked in the 
SRI Park & Ride lot.

Get directions: 
https://bit.ly/2XDlsyu

Parking at SRI Park & Ride Lot
Free hangtag permits are required to park at the SRI 
Park & Ride lot. To request a hangtag permit, please 
visit the link below. Permits will be sent out via 
Interdepartmental (ID) Mail. Permits must be displayed 
on the vehicle rear-view mirror at all times when 
parking at the SRI Park & Ride lot.

Request hangtag permit:
https://bit.ly/3dX6qef

PARK & RIDE LOT

SRI PARK & RIDE LOT
301 Ravenswood Avenue, Menlo Park, California
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Health and Safety
To promote the health and safety of riders, Transportation Services has implemented cleaning and safety 
protocols on all shuttles.

Masks Required
To comply with state requirements and guidance, passengers on all shuttle routes are 
required to wear face coverings while on board. In addition, no eating or drinking is 
allowed on shuttles, so that all riders keep their masks on at all times.

Clean Hands are Safe Hands
Hand sanitizer dispensers are installed on all shuttles to promote good hygiene

Routine Cleaning
All shuttle vehicles are routinely santized
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SRI SHUTTLE

Compliance
Signs are posted on all vehicles to remind riders of these policies.
Stanford Medicine Transportation Services follows the Santa Clara County directive for public transit on all 
shuttles. For more information, read the directive here: 
https://www.sccgov.org/sites/covid19/Pages/mandatory-directives-public-transit.aspx

STAFF SHUTTLE
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